
Friends of Delamere AGM


This year the Friends of Delamere Annual General Meeting will be held on 
WEDNESDAY 21ST OCTOBER at 10:30 on ZOOM.   Wherever you are, you 
are welcome to attend! Due to the virtual nature of the meeting it will be a 
short and sweet 40mins long.

This is a vital meeting to maintain our charity status. 


The agenda will be:-

Review of last year from Chair

Review of last year from Treasurer.

Nominations/voting in new roles and members (to maintain our status we require a Chair, 
Treasurer, Secretary and three named members (but would welcome many more))

Discuss what we want to fundraise for/focus on this year

Plan in three upcoming meetings


The Friends of Delamere is a group that fundraise for Delamere school and 
support parents/carers of the pupils, anyone can become involved. So if you, 
or anyone you know (Friends, grandparents etc) are interested in attending 
the AGM, or putting yourself forward for a named role, please email Rowan 
on melisandrow@gmail.com the zoom link will then be sent on to you, so you 
can attend. If you are undecided please request the link anyway so that you 
can then attend if you wish. If on the other hand you’d like to attend/become 
a member but are busy on the 21st Oct please email explaining that that is 
the case  and it can be considered in your absence.

Thank you very much your support in these difficult times.


Rowan - Chair 
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